
MINISTRY BULLETIN

World Christian Outreach, Inc. is the ministry host for 31 short term missions participants
traveling to Kenya from July 10-29, 2006.

The excitement is mounting as Pastor Ron Sukut and his wife Diane of Cornerstone
Community Church in San Clemente will be bringing 8 people with them; Harold
Anderson of Moreno Valley Christian Fellowship is bringing 7 with him including Jack
and Yolanda Clark who will be team leaders; Kris Dodson Missions Impact Director
from First Christian Church of Napa bringing 4 with her; Dan Wagner, Associate Pastor
and his son from Detroit, Michigan are coming; and Stan, Damaris, George and Eunice
Herpick of WCO with be traveling with Sandy and Andrew Craw from Redlands.

The group will be ministering in rural churches primarily in Molo and Nakuru, Kenya
then going to Laikipia for a Regional Pastors and Leaders Conference. While in Laikipia
they will also be ministering to and meeting up with our 25 high school orphans at New
Dawn Community.

The theme for the Regional Conference is Proverbs 4:18– “The path of the righteous is 
like the first gleam of dawn, shining ever brighter till the full light of day”.  Kenya is a 
lighthouse shining the goodness and blessings of God throughout their own country and
into East Africa and the whole continent. We believe that Africa, once referred to as the
“dark continent” is transforming their own culture from the terrible ravages of corruption, 
poverty, disease and illiteracy by the proclamation of the Gospel and the power of
personal testimony of individual Christians.

We are privileged to be a part of what God is doing in Africa! We also see that each
orphan student can become a “Christ Centered World Changer”.  As D.L. Moody once 
said “Man has yet to know what God can do with one person who is totally committed to
Him”!  

If you will, please pray for this mission. Five years ago we planted a small tree at a small
church in Molo where we ministered. A tremendous breakthrough occurred in the Spirit
in that church and God also enabled us to help them financially along the way. Now we
will be going back to visit them in their new and enlarged church. Praise the Lord from
whom all blessings flow!


